
File No. 22-1577 
 
HOUSING AND HOMELESSNESS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the feasibility of operating a 
master lease program to expand the number of available units for individuals experiencing homelessness 
within Council District 5; and a proposed structure and potential funding sources for a citywide master 
leasing program; and related matters. 
 
Recommendations for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Yaroslavsky – Raman): 
 

1. INSTRUCT the Chief Legislative Analyst (CLA), in coordination with the Chief Administrative 
Officer (CAO), the Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority (LAHSA), and the Los Angeles 
Housing Department (LAHD), and with requested collaboration from the Coordinated Entry 
System (CES) lead agencies operating within the City, to report to Council in 30 days on the 
feasibility of operating a master lease program to expand the number of available units for 
individuals experiencing homelessness within Council District 5.  
 

2. INSTRUCT the CLA, in coordination with the CAO, the LAHSA, LAHD, and with requested 
collaboration from the Housing Authority of the City of Los Angeles, CES lead agencies operating 
within the City, subject matter experts and others, to report to Council in 60 days on a proposed 
structure and potential funding sources - including, but not limited to, eligible state and federal 
dollars - for a citywide master leasing program, and whether that program can successfully 
incorporate components of shared housing to maximize the number of leased units. 

 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the CAO nor the CLA has completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on January 18, 2023, your Housing and Homelessness Committee considered a 
Motion (Yaroslavsky – Raman) relative to the feasibility of operating a master lease program to expand 
the number of available units for individuals experiencing homelessness within Council District 5; and a 
proposed structure and potential funding sources for a citywide master leasing program; and related 
matters. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the 
recommendations contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the 
Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
HOUSING AND HOMELESSNESS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
RAMAN:  YES 
BLUMENFIELD: YES 
HARRIS-DAWSON: YES 
RODRIGUEZ:  YES 
LEE:  YES  
 
LV 1.18.23 
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